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Washoe County District Board of Health 
Meeting Notice of Cancellation 

Members Thursday, November 21, 2019 
Dr. John Novak, Chair 1:00 p.m. 
Michael D. Brown, Vice Chair  
Marsha Berkbigler  
Kristopher Dahir Washoe County Administration Complex 
Dr. Reka Danko Commission Chambers, Building A 
Oscar Delgado 1001 East Ninth Street 
Tom Young Reno, NV 
 

 

During the November 7, 2019 District Board of Health Strategic Planning Retreat, the 
Board approved the cancellation of the tentatively scheduled November 21, 2019 District 
Board of Health Meeting. 
 
 

 
Posting of Agenda; Location of Website.  

Pursuant to NRS 241.020, Notice of this meeting was posted at the following locations: 

Washoe County Health District, 1001 E. 9th St., Reno, NV 
Reno City Hall, 1 E. 1st St., Reno, NV 
Sparks City Hall, 431 Prater Way, Sparks, NV 
Washoe County Administration Building, 1001 E. 9th St, Reno, NV 
Downtown Reno Library, 301 S. Center St., Reno, NV 
Washoe County Health District Website www.washoecounty.us/health 
State of Nevada Website: https://notice.nv.gov 

How to Get Copies of Agenda and Support Materials. Supporting materials are available to the public at the Washoe County 
Health District located at 1001 E. 9th Street, in Reno, Nevada.  Ms. Laura Rogers, Administrative Secretary to the District Board 
of Health is the person designated by the Washoe County District Board of Health to respond to requests for supporting 
materials.  Ms. Rogers is located at the Washoe County Health District and may be reached by telephone at (775) 328-2415 or by 
email at lrogers@washoecounty.us.  Supporting materials are also available at the Washoe County Health District Website 
www.washoecounty.us/health  pursuant to the requirements of NRS 241.020. 
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